
Center Point - Urbana Intermediate School

202 West Main St. (319)-849-1102
Urbana, IA 52345 Fax (319)-849-2068

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday, November 12, 2024 a representative from St. Luke’s Child Protection

Center in Hiawatha will be presenting information about “Safe Touch” to your child. This

program presents a positive approach to the prevention of child sexual abuse. The presentation

will include the viewing of the video entitled:

● “You Are in Charge of Your Body” for children in 3rd grade

● “Sexual Abuse: It’s Not Your Fault” for children in 4th and 5th grade

The groups will also participate in a discussion about how children have the right to feel

safe at all times, the difference between good, bad, and secret touches, and who they can go to if

they need help.

The “Safe Touch” program is an effective teaching tool, but reinforcement and support

from you is also extremely beneficial. We will provide materials to help you repeat safety

messages at home if you would like them. If you would like to receive more information about

“safe touches” or if you have any questions about this program, please call and visit your child’s

school counselor. If you would prefer your child opt out of this opportunity, please contact Jill

Fair at jfair@cpuschools.org.

Sincerely,

Jon Hasleiet Jill Fair

Intermediate Principal Intermediate Counselor
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